
HELP MAKE GYMNASTICS A

SAFER SPORT FOR

EVERYONE

The Australian Human Rights Commission is
conducting a review of the sport of gymnastics in
Australia to inform better practice in gymnastics and
to ensure athlete safety, wellbeing, and
empowerment.

To do this, we want to hear from current and former
members of the gymnastics community in Australia.
 

You can attend a focus group via telephone or
video conference
You can attend an interview or video conference
You can make a written submission online 

There are several ways you may be able to
participate:

Children and young people involved in Gymnastics
are also encouraged to participate. 

Participation is voluntary and confidential.

To participate, and for further information on the Review, please contact the
Gymnastics in Australia Review Team at gymnastics@humanrights.gov.au or on
1800 314 621 or visit https://humanrights.gov.au/gymnastics.


